
 MID-SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA AREA 09 

DISTRICT COMMITTEE MEMBER CHAIR REPORT 

 

District 12  DCMC:   Romy Starr 

District Committee Meeting, First Thursday of every month 

• Day/Time:  April 1st, 2021 

 7:00-7:30pm GSR School/Traditions and Concepts Workshop 

 7:30-9:00pm Business meeting 

• Place:  Zoom 
Meeting ID: 820 3777 7884 
Passcode (case sensitive): service12 

District Info 

• Number of active meetings/groups registered in District 12: 81 
• Number of dark meetings in District 12: 94 
• Number present at District Meeting: 62 
• Visitors: Ed L, Delegate Area 09 

District Highlights for the month of April: 

Greetings from District 12! This month we were delighted to highlight a few PRAASA and Boot 
Camp experiences. Our members hearts and minds were opened in ways they did not expect. They 
were both moved and informed by both events, and look forward to attending again in the future.  
Also, we were delighted to welcome Ed L. our very own delegate from Area 09 to give his power-
point presentation on the Agenda Summaries and the Google Response form.  We were so grateful 
for all the information! We broke out into sub-district groups and got some more tips from our 
DCMs regarding the “how-to” of running an effective group conscience.  Everyone left the meeting 
feeling well prepared and ready to go! Our District 12 Secretary made the difficult decision to step 
down from the position and we wished her well and thanked her for all her service to us! We are 
going to miss her! We are now looking to fill the position, and are confident the right candidate will 
appear. We reminded the group of safety in AA by reading the yellow safety card and posting it in 
the chat.  In light of what we heard at PRAASA, we felt it was a good time for the reminder that 
how we treat each other is more important than what we get done. Our H & I Liaison gave a great 
report and encouraged us to participate on panels, and our Sponsorship Workshop Co-Chair let us 
know that a date has been chosen for the event and more details will follow soon.  We are excited 
for this one! Our Literature Chair reminded us that literature sales are down, and we can help by 
going to aa.org to partake of all that AAWS has to offer. As always, we continue to look for ways to 
inspire one another and to meet the service needs in our District. 

Upcoming/Future District Events: Sponsorship Workshop Virtual Event to be held June 12th, 2021, more 
details TBA.  

 

 


